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CIE A LEVEL 

EXAMINATIONS 

IN PROGRESS

The CIE A Level 
examinations have begun. 
The first exam date is on 
September 30th, and the 
final paper will be on 
November 14th, marking 
an intensive journey of 
one and a half months. 
The hard work and 
preparation of FIS 
students over the past 
two years have led to this 
important day. We 
encourage students to 
take care of their health 
during this period, 
ensuring they are in the 
best shape to face this 
significant moment in 
their lives.
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UNIVERSITY FAIR 

AT FIS 12/10

On October 12th, FIS is 
hosting its second round 
of university fairs, which 
will also be the last one 
for the year. Participating 
universities include 
Curtin Singapore, the 
University of East Anglia, 
James Cook University 
Singapore, Macao 
Polytechnic University, 
and Hong Kong Chu Hai 
College.

Representatives from 
these esteemed 
institutions will share 
their latest admission 
information with our 
students, helping them to 
make informed decisions 
about their universities of 
choice. 

To gain a better 
understanding of how to 
choose the best 
universities, students are 
advised to research each 
institution beforehand 
and prepare questions to 
address any concerns or 
doubts they may have.
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REGISTRATION FOR 

THE HONGKONG 

EDUCATIONAL TOUR 

IS OPEN!

FIS is excited to announce 
an educational tour to 
Hong Kong from December 
1st to 7th, designed for 
students eager to explore 
the region's top 
universities. 

This immersive experience 
will include visits to The 
University of Hong Kong, 
The Chinese University of 
Hong Kong, and The Hong 
Kong University of Science 
and Technology.

Interested students are 
welcome to join; 
registration will close on 
October 31st.
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HIGHLIGHTS OF  SEPTEMBER

NEW UPDATES  OF THE MONTH

Check out what is NEW 
during these months!
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MID-AUTUMN FESTIVAL CELEBRATION

On September 13th, FIS celebrated the 
Mid-Autumn Festival at Black Box, where 
our talented Music and Dance Club students 
delivered captivating performances in 
honour of this festive occasion. 

They treated the school to live performances 
of popular songs like "Someone Like You" by 
Adele and "Yellow" by Coldplay, as well as a 
lively K-pop dance to "Sheesh" by Baby 
Monster. It was a memorable celebration 
filled with music and culture!

#AtFIS

INTERNATIONAL CHEMISTRY 

QUIZ 2024 RESULTS RELEASED

#AtFIS

This year marks the school’s first 
participation in the international 
chemistry quiz organized by Royal 
Australian Chemical Institute. For 
first-timers, our students performed 
admirably, with 19 out of 37 participants 
receiving certificates of credit, 
distinction, or high distinction. 

FIS is incredibly proud of their 
achievements and hopes that this 
shared experience will inspire more 
chemistry enthusiasts to participate in 
the future, stepping out of their comfort 
zones.

“Life is like a fable: it's not the length, 
but the excellence of life.

- Seneca

#AtFIS

TEACHER’S DAY CELEBRATION

On September 6th, FIS teachers 
gathered for a lunch and team bonding 
session to celebrate Teacher’s Day. The 
bonding activity involved guessing the 
hometowns of their colleagues, which 
aimed to foster understanding and 
appreciation of the diverse backgrounds 
and cultures within the team. 

This engaging experience not only 
strengthened their connections but also 
showcased the unique stories each 
teacher brings to the school community, 
making the celebration even more 
meaningful.

COMPLETION OF ROUND 1 

OF THE  FIS UNIVERSITY FAIR

The first round of the FIS University Fair has 
concluded successfully! We believe that 
participating students gained valuable 
insights into various universities and 
programs, helping them find direction in 
their academic journeys. 

For those still uncertain and looking to 
explore more options, the second round of 
the FIS University Fair will take place in 
October, offering a wider range of 
universities to discover. 

Stay tuned for more information!

#FISuniversityfair

CONGRATULATIONS TO 
LI JIAYING ON RECEIVING AN 
ADMISSION OFFER FROM THE 

UNIVERSITY OF MANCHESTER

Li Jiaying has been offered a place by the 
university of Manchester, on their BSc 
Education program. Manchester is ranked 
34th in the QS World University Rankings 
for 2025. UoM boasts a rich history of 
groundbreaking discoveries, from Ernest 
Rutherford's splitting the atom to the 
development of the first stored-program 
computer by Freddie Williams and Tom 
Kilburn. 

Who knows—Li Jiaying might be the next 
star to make history! Regardless of what 
the future holds, FIS wishes her all the 
best and much success!

#FISOffers

for coming

Happy Teacher s Day


